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January 2017






Dear Parent

I am writing to inform you about a visit to the University of Bath on Wednesday 1st February 2017. The trip will be organised by Teach First and the aim of this visit is for Year 12 students to take part in the compulsory Futures Programme.

There will be no cost for this trip and students will be travelling to the University by coach. Students will be provided with more details of the trip including time of departure and return time, before the visit takes place. Lunch is provided free of charge at the event by the university, so students do not require a packed lunch.

Please email alegall@uhs.org.uk by Friday 27th January 2017 to confirm that you are happy for your child to take part in this event.

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me at the school on 01895 234060 or send an email to the above email address.

Yours sincerely

[bookmark: _GoBack]

A Le-Gall
Sixth Form Guidance Leader
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